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601 W. Chestnut Street
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June 17, 2002

Thomas M. Dorman

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Dorman:

We are filing today revisions to PSC KY Tariff 10C, Attachment 3, the Kentucky Statement of
Generally Available Terms and Conditions ("SGAT") and Attachment C thereto. Enclosed under
Tab 1 are "red-lined" versions of these documents that reflect the proposed changes and under Tab 2
the final documents which replace the SGAT and Attachment C thereto in their entirety. No rates are
changing with this filing, therefore the proposed effective date of the filing is June 18, 2002.

On May 13, 2002 the U. S. Supreme Court issued its order Case No. 00-511 regarding TELRIC
pricing and the combination of unbundled elements. BellSouth is revising its SGAT to incorporate
this decision. With this change, BellSouth will make combinations not typically combined in
BellSouth's network available through the Bona Fide Request ("BFR") process. The price for such
elements will also be negotiated through the BFR process. The change made today specifically
incorporates this language in SGAT Attachment C and the Terms and Conditions portion of the

SGAT is modified to reflect that Attachment C contains these details.
Should you have questions regarding this filing please contact Mr. Steve Rausch at 502-582-8180.

Very truly yours,

ﬁ/ked Gerwing
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